
 

 
 

Date:  February 2, 2017 
 
To:    CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND DISTRICTS 
                         
From:  Gary Bird, Telecommunications and Technology Unit, Chancellor’s Office 

Re:      Solicitation of Interest for the Telecommunication and Technology Infrastructure Program (CCC 
Technology Center) 

 
The Chancellor's Office is releasing the amended Solicitation of Interest for the Telecommunication and 
Technology Infrastructure Program (CCC Technology Center). The new grant period begins July 1, 2017. 

Please see the attached Solicitation of Interest for the Telecommunication and Technology Infrastructure 
Program (CCC Technology Center). 

The purpose of the Solicitation of Interest is to determine which colleges/districts are interested in participating 
in a competitive applications process (i.e., RFA) for a five year grant award for the program.  All interested 
colleges/districts must submit the Solicitation of Interest form by 5pm on February 16, 2017 in order to 
participate in the RFA process. 

Please feel free to contact me by email or phone (gbird@cccco.edu or 916-327-5904) if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Gary Bird 
Technology, Research and Information Systems 
 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA            ELOY ORTIZ OAKLEY, CHANCELLOR 

CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES 
CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE 
1102 Q STREET, SUITE 4400 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95811-6549 
(916) 322-4005 
http://www.cccco.edu 
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